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April 25, 2024

Board of Health
Town of Chilmark
P.O.Box 119
Chilmark, MA 02535

Re:  Stephen Kaufman, Trustee of the Marina P. Kaufman Trust
Assessor’s Map 11, Parcels 60 & 61
3 Wososket Lane
Chilmark, Massachusetts

Dear Board Members:

The sewage disposal system designed for the above referenced property has been
installed.

The installation was performed by John Keene Excavation and was found to be in general
compliance with the design plan approved by the Chilmark Board of Health, except for

the water line from the well to the house was found to be less than 10° from the leaching
field & septic tank.

The owner’s would like to relocated the water line 12° away from the septic tank & the
leaching field during the upcoming construction of an addition to the house.

An As-Built Sketch is attached for your reference.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

George Sourati, P.E.



